
The Garage 
 
 
The Garage will be holding it's next referral network meeting on Friday 15th 
June at 10.30am-12.30pm. 
 
This is an opportunity to come together with other agencies and schools to 
find out about opportunities for young people at The Garage over the coming 
months.  For this meeting, we will be particularly looking at: 
 

• Summer holiday activities 
• Dance Provision 
• Preview of Autumn CurtainUp performances 
• Autumn Term Big Breaks (funded activity for young people) 
• National Theatre Connections Festival 2013 
• Training & CPD opportunities 

 
To confirm your attendance please email ashley-kate.inns@thegarage.org.uk 
with your name, role, organisation and contact number.  Places are limited so 
please book asap to guarantee your place. 
 
 
Toni Bentley 
General Manager 
Tel: 01603 283366 
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